
 
NOTICE OF INTENT 

TO INCREASE AND/OR DECREASE 
DEVELOPMENT FEES 

 
 

 Pursuant to A.R.S. 11-1102C, Pinal County hereby gives notice of its intent to increase 
and/or decrease development fees for Parks Capital Improvements, Public Safety Capital 
Improvements, and Streets Capital Improvements.  Supporting documentation for the increase 
and/or decrease for development fees will be available for review at the Office of the Clerk of 
the Board of Supervisors in Building A and the One Stop Shop in Building F at 31 N. Pinal 
Street, Florence, Arizona.  The Board of Supervisors will conduct a public hearing to consider 
the proposed increase and/or decrease on November 4, 2009 at 9:30 a.m. at the Board of 
Supervisors Hearing Room in Building A, 31 N. Pinal Street, Florence, Arizona.  
 
 
 
 


